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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Becky Turner	 George M
Jack Lowe	 Finn M
Florence McMorine	 Oliver P
Mason Haines	 Aaron B
Alea Black	 Summer R
Leah	 Jasper D
Anais Bracon	 Elliot H
Luke Saville	 Seb T
Arian Irtiza	 Jack W

It has been a short half term but we have still managed to squeeze in an awful lot of learning and 
exciting opportunities into this small amount of time. There have been trips, guest visits to school, 
assemblies, fundraisers, art days - just to name a few with more to come this next week. Our year 6s are 

working resiliently and with great determination as they prepare for their Year 6 SATs but are also doing 
a great job at taking it all in their stride, knowing that all they need to do is their best and to be proud of 
themselves, their dedication and hard work. I hope you are all looking forward to the Easter break that lies 
ahead and as we edge closer to the end of Spring 2 we will keep you posted with any dates for your diary for next term.

A big welcome back to Mrs Hazeldine who has 
started her phased return to work whilst she 
continues to take the time needed to recover from her 
fall. We have all certainly missed her and we know that 
you will all be happy to see her face around school a 
little more over the next week too.

Our PTA Annual General Meeting will be 
held on Wednesday 19th April 9am-10am in the school 
hall for those who are able to attend. There is also 
the role of secretary being advertised for current PTA 
members. Please register your interest with Chair, Mrs 
Jody Darlington. This role requires attendance to all 
future PTA meetings.

A big thank you to another parent, Mrs Isa-Hughes, who 
kindly gave up some of her time to come into school 
and chat to the children about life as a Muslim

Oak class French penpals 
Oak Class were so excited to 
receive letters from children 
in France from Ecole Primaire 
publique de Nouvion, a 
school in the Somme area. 
The children will be pen pals, 
writing to each other in French 
and English, such an amazing 
opportunity to practice their 
language skills.

LIVERPOOL TRIP
Years 4, 5 and 6 enjoyed 
a fabulous day out in 
Liverpool on Tuesday. 
They explored all the 
exciting floors of the 
World Museum including 
Ancient Egypt and 
the Aquarium, before 
finishing off with a 
browse around the 
Walker Art Gallery. 

Celebrations 
To celebrate the end of the spring term and also how 
proud we are of the pupils and our recent Ofsted 
inspection report, all classes and year groups will be 
enjoying an in-house disco next Friday afternoon. 
The children will spend time dancing, playing games 
and having fun with their peers. This will be during 
the school day so there will be no change to the 
usual collection times and systems.

On the last day of term, 31st 
March 2023, the PTA will be 
organising a dress-down day 
to raise funds for the school. 
We kindly ask for £1 donations 
per pupil where there will 
be a grand raffle, with the 
opportunity to win some lovely 
Easter treats and prizes.




